Hi Primary 4 & 5, 
How are you all? I hope you are all keeping well and trying to enjoy this new way of life. I have tried to look for the positives – enjoying time with Ella and Charlie (when they’re not arguing ), walking and relaxing in the beautiful sunshine, playing games, baking and reading a good book! However, it is hard at times too and I, like you, am missing the company of good friends and family! 
I am also missing you all! I miss the girls dancing and singing for me, I miss the boys trying to teach me about Fortnite games and FGTeeV and I miss all your stories of what you have been up to!
I am so sad that we didn’t get to finish the year together and have all the usual end of year treats – parties, Sport Days, trips and tests  You have all worked incredibly hard this year and should be so proud of yourselves!! Please keep all your hard work up over summer and enjoy reading and having a wee revise over your facts book every so often. 
Remember to also enjoy yourselves, you have all done fabulous under very hard circumstances and I know you are all missing your friends! Take time to chat with friends if you can, to talk through your worries with an adult and to do the things you enjoy doing (even on the Xbox boys )
I hope that the small changes allow us to slowly be able to see the people we love and do the things we have missed and that you can enjoy your summer before school starts again. 
I have loved teaching every single one of you this year! It was such a pleasure to see the wee shy, nervous, worried Primary 1s that I taught before, blossom into the confident, intelligent, young people from this year. You are such a great wee team together, keep it up!
Have an amazing summer you have earned it and I hope to see you all soon!! Take care, be safe and most of all be YOU!! 
Love Mrs Conly xx
[bookmark: _GoBack]P.S It was lovely to see so many of you driving past on Sunday for our 30th birthday celebration!
